
UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 
 

OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT 
 

Privacy, Information, and Records Management Services 
 
 

April 17, 2014 
Khaliah Barnes 
EPIC 
1718 Connecticut Ave, NW 
Suite 200 
Washington, DC  20009 
 
RE:  FOIA Request No. 14-01135-F 
 
Dear Ms. Barnes: 
 
This letter is in response to your request dated April 15, 2014, requesting information pursuant to 
the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), 5 U.S.C. § 552.  Your request was received in this 
office on April 15, 2014.  Your request was assigned to the Office of    within the Department to 
search for documents that may be responsive to your request.  
 
You have asked for a waiver of all fees, including duplication fees, associated with processing 
your request based on your requester category as a news media use requester and the information 
requested will be disseminated to the public.  That request is granted. 
       
If you have any questions, please contact the FOIA Requester Service Center at 
(202) 401-8365 or via e-mail at EDFOIAManager@ed.gov. 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Elise Cook 
FOIA Public Liaison 
FOIA Service Center 
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